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Congratulations From Toulouse

i just received the first issue of the 
Foundation’s new publication. 
Congratulations to all for this 

very attractive and content-rich new 
presentation!

The challenge of encapsulating 
in one publication all the previous 
bulletins and Flight Safety Digest has 
undoubtedly been achieved. 

I will go through the various ar-
ticles, but I wished to share with you, 
without delay, my enthusiasm and ap-
preciation for this achievement.

Michel Trémaud 
senior director,  

safety programs/initiatives product safety  
airbus 

toulouse, france

Tribute to Former Editors

Congratulations to Flight Safety 
Foundation for its new publica-
tion, Aviation Safety World! As 

a flight safety information user (U.S. 
National Aeronautics and Space 
Administration and Enders Associ-
ates International) and provider 

(FSF), I have watched and partici-
pated in the steady progression of the 
Foundation’s publications for over 
48 years as they were successively 
adapted to the evolutionary needs 
of the broader aviation community 
they have served. This could not have 
happened without the dedication of 
a group of individuals over the years 
who enabled the timely dissemination 
of vital safety information to the user 
community. 

Former editors Gloria Heath, 
Doris Ahnstrom, Ira Rimson, Cecil 
Brownlow and Roger Rozelle with 
their devoted staffs played crucial 
roles in making Flight Safety Founda-
tion the respected source of objec-
tive and credible aviation safety 
information. 

I look forward to seeing the 
continued growth and development 
of this information link to the user 
community in the months and years 
to come. 

John H. Enders  
former president, Ceo and Vice Chairman 

flight safety foundation

Aviation Safety World encourages 

comments from readers, and will 

assume that letters and e-mails 

are meant for publication unless 

otherwise stated. Correspondence 

is subject to editing for length and 

clarity.

Write to J.A. Donoghue, director 

of publications, Flight Safety 

Foundation, 601 Madison St., 

Suite 300, Alexandria, VA  

22314-1756 USA, or e-mail 

<donoghue@flightsafety.org>.
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